
Message from Mrs Millsop: 

Our final week has been jam-packed with events to draw the end of a busy 
eventful year to a close.  We celebrate all those children and staff who are 
moving onto new schools and adventures. We hope they continue to grow 
and be successful in whatever unfolds for them in their futures.  

Our Y6 children have much to celebrate- with a wonderful performance of 
‘Hoodwinked’ which showcased their creativity and talents. Yesterday’s Leav-
er’s Assembly reflected their journey with such a wide selection of memories 
from time at St Francis. We wish them every success as they leave for sec-
ondary school. We also said goodbye to many families for whom this is the 
end of their time associated with the  school too. Thank you for your support 
over the years, whether it be on the PTA or helping your children with 
achieving their best.  

On Tuesday afternoon Nursery held their final celebration and the children 
showed us all how they too are ready for Reception with their confident sing-
ing and handshakes. 

We announced the winning houses for house points this year, which, in a St 
Francis first saw LYDIARD HOUSE and AVEBURY HOUSE come joint first!  

My final thanks is to our fantastic staff team who work tirelessly and fre-
quently go above and beyond to support all our children and families. I am 
sure you join with me to wish them a restful and fun filled break.  

Wishing you all a happy holiday.  Mrs Millsop and the Staff team. 

SPORTS DAY: 

We thoroughly enjoyed our three Sports Mornings and are grateful that so 

many of you were able to reorganise your schedules at short notice to attend 

and cheer on the children. The children all tried their very best and participat-

ed magnificently. We have totted up the scores from the week and are de-

lighted to announce that the winning house this year is…… 
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REMINDERS FOR NEXT 

YEAR: 

Uniform expectations 

and routines have been 

communicated via PA 

CONNECT 

VOLUNTEERS: 

A huge thank you to  eve-

ryone who has volun-

teered and helped out this 

year. Your contributions 

have been invaluable.  


